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Come and join us for a Taster session to find out more about the course on  

14th January 2020 at Dorothy Barley Junior Academy.    

FEML ESOL for Parents is a 10-week course for 2 hours from 21st January to 

31st March at 9.15am – 11.15.  

Complete the slip below & return it to the school office to book your place. 

Please bring your National Insurance number and your passport or similar ID to 

the first session. 

 
Please book my place on the FEML ESOL for Parents course 14th January 2020 at 

Dorothy Barley Junior Academy.    

 

Parent’s name _______________________________________________________ 

Contact Number _____________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name _____________________________ Class______________________ 

PLEASE NOTE: Unfortunately, we cannot include pre-school children in these 

classes. 

 

Do you want to 

help your child 

with their 

learning and 

share ideas with 

other parents? 

 

Is your child 

a pupil at 

Dorothy 

Barley? 

 

ESOL for Parents 

Would you 

like to 

develop your 

own skills? 

 

Family Learning 

(English for Speakers of Other Languages) 


